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18th October 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We are very fortunate to be able to offer an exciting after school Football Club, run by JP Coaching, 
for the children in Years One and Two. 
 

Most of the cost will be subsidised by the school through Government Sports Funding.  In order to 
confirm your child’s place, we ask that you return the permission slip and make full payment of 
£18.00 on Wisepay.  Each session will be £3.00 per child. 
 
The club will begin on Monday 8th November 2021 from 3.15 p.m. and will continue until the final 
session on Monday 8th November 2021 – a total of six sessions. 
 
The sessions will be outside, weather permitting and Parents/Carers will be required to pick their child 
up at 4.15 p.m. from the Key Stage Two Field.  

 
Please return your slip to school no later than Tuesday 2nd November 2021. 
 
 
Mr R Cook 
PE Coordinator  
 

 
Bonneygrove School JP Football Club – Autumn Term 2021/2022 

 
Six sessions from Monday 8th November 2021 until Monday 13th December 2021 

3.15 p.m. – 4.15 p.m. – Key Stage Two Field 
 
Child’s Name : ____________________________ Year : ________ Class : _________ 
 
I wish my child to attend the football club at a subsidised cost of £18.00.  I have made payment via 
Wisepay, payment Reference No. : _______________________________  
 

 

Signed : _______________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date : ______________ 
 
Emergency Contact Number : _________________________________________________ 
 
Medical Conditions (if any) : __________________________________________________ 
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